
  

  

 

 

 

                                 *AGENDA* 

   MAYOR’S ADVISORY TRAFFIC COMMISSION 

                    TUESDAY, MAY 8, 2018 
 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
Meeting to be held at the James J. Eagan Center, Room 2, at 7:00 PM. 
 
Call to Order. 
 
Correction and approval of Minutes of the April 10, 2018 Meeting.        
 
 
UNDER OLD BUSINESS:  
 
01/18  REQUEST NO PARKING SIGNS ON THE 1500 BLOCK O F BLUEFIELD  
  WARD 6 

 
Request was made to place no parking signs along the curved portion  
of the street on the 1500 block of Bluefield Drive at Pepperhill Drive.  See 
e-mail from Councilman Henke, February 9, 2018.  This item was 
postponed from the April 10, 2018 meeting so the Traffic Commission 
could gather more information from Councilman Henke or the resident.      

 
 
UNDER NEW BUSINESS: 
 
02/18  REQUEST CHANGES TO PARKER SPUR AND NEW HALLS  FERRY 
                   INTERSECTION   
  WARD 8 

 
Request was made to make changes to the intersection of Parker Spur 
and New Halls Ferry.  See e-mail from Councilman Parson, February 15, 
2018.   
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03/18  REQUEST REDUCTION OF SPEED LIMIT ON DERHAKE BETWEEN  
  POHLMAN ROAD AND ST. CATHERINE  
  WARD 8 

 
Request was made to reduce the speed limit from 35 to 25 m.p.h. on 
Derhake Road between Pohlman Road and St. Catherine.  See e-mail 
from Councilman Parson, February 15, 2018.   

 
 
04/18  REQUEST SOLUTION TO TRAFFIC PROBLEM ON FLORD AWN DR. 
  WARD 3 

 
Request was made to recommend a solution for a traffic problem on 
Flordawn Drive.  See e-mail from Councilman Eagan, April 24, 2018.   

 
 
MISCELLANEOUS:    
 
     There were no miscellaneous items sent to the Traffic Commission for review.  
 
 
THE ABOVE NOTICE WAS POSTED AT FLORISSANT CITY HALL  ON THE 
BULLETIN BOARD OUTSIDE THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS ON MAY 4, 2018. 
 
ANYONE WHO WISHES TO ATTEND THIS MEETING WHO HAS SP ECIAL NEEDS 
SHOULD CONTACT THE CITY CLERK’S OFFICE BY CALLING 8 39-7630 OR  
TTY 839-5142 BY NOON ON MAY 7, 2018.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


